
 
Springfield School 

 
  

  SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

Welcome to our twentieth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 
academic year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1AJ 93.33% 2JK 75.00% 3AO 99.00% 3NA 93.33% 

1JC 100.00% 2LB 86.84% 3AP 68.75% 3NH 100.00% 

1SR 100.00% 2MD 74.24% 3HM 80.00% 4AJ/HM 96.00% 

2AL 87.50% 1NP/KA 97.50% 3LC 96.25% 6EM 92.00% 

2CS 98.75% 2LW/HR 93.33% 3MW 86.36% 6PF 88.89% 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
All classes have been involved in Children’s Mental Health 
Week at a level that is appropriate for them including yoga 
and mindfulness sessions and feelings and emotions work. 
Please find attached a poster on how to support children’s 
mental health.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
  
 

Week after half term at Springfield 
Monday 24th February INSET Day school is closed to pupils 

Tuesday 25th February 3AO visit to Adelaide School 
6PF visit to Dunelm 
6EM Theatre project 

Wednesday 26th February 3AO visit to Grand Junction retail park 

Thursday 27th February 3AO B & Q/Café/Shopping visits 
Spring Chat Drop in Session 
2LB Horseriding 
3LC Travel Training/ Daily living skills / Road safety visits 

Friday 28th February 6EM swimming 
Stay and Play (Pre-booking required) 

 

3AO & Rowing competition updates 
Photos are on the website of 3AO’s work at Apollo Buckingham 
and the Schools Regional Rowing Competition. 
 

Science Fair 
On Saturday 28th March there is a Science Fair at UTC in Crewe 
from 10am to 3 pm. It’s called the BIG BANG! 
 

Nursing Team 
Cheshire and Wirral partnership have a new website specifically 
dedicated for child and adolescent mental health 
www.mymind.org.uk Could parents also let the nursing team know 
of any changes for their child after they have attended any 
appointments. We rarely get updates from hospital or emergency 
department especially if its changes to medication or feeding that 
we give. Thank you. 
 

Uniform Swap 
Please find attached a poster regarding Laura Smith’s next Uniform 
Swap Shop on the 15th February at Hopes and Beams on Broad 
Street in Crewe. The time is 10-12 and people can come and help 
themselves to the available uniform if they wish.  
 

Parent Carer lunch club 
Please find attached a poster regarding a Parent Carer lunch club. 
 

International Women’s Day 
Please find attached a poster regarding events happening for 
International Women’s Day. 

 
Macmillan Brave the Shave 

Craig Brytan from 3HM is raising money for Macmillan Cancer 
research and on the 28th February he will be having all his hair 
shaved off. He is doing the 'Brave the Shave' sponsorship. He will 
be shaving his head in assembly for all the children to see. If you 
would like to donate a small amount, 50p he will be able to raise 
his target sum and help the charity. Thank you 3HM  

 

 

 

Have a great half 

term! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 20 – 14th February 2020 

Whole school Attendance this week – 90.53% 

http://www.mymind.org.uk/

